

April 30, 2012

Jeff Kovit Video Productions Mr. Jeff Kovit 9737 N. Fox Glen Drive, Unit 6K Niles, IL 60714

## Dear Jeff:

On behalf of the Niles Chamber of Commerce, we want to thank you for being the videographer at our Ninth Annual Niles Night of Roses – A Tribute to Home Grown Success Dinner. The video production is fantastic and really captured the success of the event. They will be a great way to remember the event and to promote it for next year.

The Chamber is very committed to the Niles community and we want to extend our sincere appreciation to you for being a part of this event. Thank you again for a job well performed, we look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Katie Schneider

**Executive Director** 

atre Solil

Chairperson, Niles Night of Roses